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2022 Home Building Plans 

We will be traveling and building during 2022 Easter break; leaving from St. Agnes (Concord) on 
Saturday, April 16 and returning on Friday, April 22. We currently have 20 adults participating in 
this mission.  As a reminder,  this is a short – term adjustment.  We are hopeful that we will return 
to our full contingent of high school youth and adults capable of building 2-3 homes in 2023. 
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         LMMYM Alumni (2019) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LMMYM Board Members 

 

How to contact us: 

 Email:  lmmymboard@gmail.com 

 Mail:  LMMYM,  PO BOX 21423 , Concord CA 94521 

 Visit our website   (https://lamoritamexicoyouthmission.weebly.com)com 
 

Thank you to everyone who has already donated!  We 

have raised approximately $20K towards our goal of $25K. 

It’s still not too late!   

Here are a couple of simple ways to donate: 

1.  Write a check to LMMYM:  PO B0X 21423   Concord, 

CA  94521    

2.  Donate on our website    

We want to hear from you!  

Please share what you have been up to ( a photo too), and we will share in the 
next newsletter. 

Donna Walton, Maurice D’Lima, Tom Trowbridge, Emma Castro, Tess Grebe, Fito 

Castro and Lori Montalvo 

Top Story 

We are less than one month away from our 2022 Mexico 

Mission Trip to build a home for Familia Herrera Del   

Angel.  The slab for the house has been poured. The 

building plans are complete and the windows have been 

ordered! We’re almost all set and very excited! 

Thank you for your on-going support to provide the family 

the home they have been waiting for! 

MEXICO, HERE WE COME! 

Bruno Argenal is attending college and playing 
football in Pennsylvania.  Last summer he started 
Kaps 4 Kiddos as a way to help the homeless in 
East Contra Costa and, in the future, throughout 
the Bay Area.   

Bruno started Kaps 4 Kiddos in honor of his 
grandfather, who passed away in September 
2020. He remembers his grandfather as a base-
ball player first, as well as a businessman and 
mentor. 

Bruno decided the way to honor his grandfather 
best was to collect baseball caps.   

“His legacy and care for others live on in our 
hearts and in this project.”  
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